


 
 

Thursday assembly prayer - Gracey, Year 1 
 
Dear God,  Thank you God for our house and our nice, kind family. 
I am sorry for not respecting others and not listening to my teachers all the time. 
Help me to be nice and listen to my teachers and parents. 
I promise to say the truth to teachers, my parents, my friends and my cousins.  Amen 

 
Congratulations to the following children: Jordan, Olivia, Naomi, Jarrod,         
Adya, Christopher, Nithin, Efe, Tinana, Anthony, Jyotirmay, Nehal, Teresa         
and Derek who shared morning tea with Ms Young and Mrs Bonserio a             
special guest. These children have shown great Mercy Values throughout          
Term 4. 
 
 
 

 
Swimming Program begins on Monday 5th December 2016 
 
Venue:  Sydney Olympic Park Aquatic Centre 

Transport: Bus from school to the pool and back each day 

What to bring: Children are to wear their swimming costume to school each day, underneath their school or sports uniform.
They will need to bring a plastic bag or small sports bag to school each day with the following inside; 

● Towel 

● Thongs or slip on sandals  

● Goggles 

● Clean underwear to change into once back at school 

● Hair brush/deodorant or other necessary toiletries (For older students) 
  

Please ensure that all of your child’s items are clearly labelled! 
  

A swimming cap will be provided to each child on the first day of the swimming program and will be kept at school for the duration of
the program. It will be sent home for your child to keep after the program has finished. 
 

 
Christmas Raffle 2016 -  ​ Raffle tickets were sent home this week.  Tickets are $1.  Tickets will 
also be sold on the night of our Christmas Concert.  If you need more tickets they are available 
in the office.  

 
Carpet for Sale 
 
The carpet is the off cuts 
of the carpet that went 
into Stage 1 area. 
 

If you are interested in this roll of carpet 
please​ ​come to the office for details.  

Christmas raffle gift wrapping   WE 
NEED YOUR HELP 
 
Please come along on ​Wednesday, 7 
December @ 9am ​to help organise the 
gifts for our raffle.  Thank you for your 
continued support.  



 

 
The St Oliver’s PEACE ON EARTH Christmas Concert with Michael Mangan  
 
Thursday, 8 December 2016​ ​at 6:30pm.  ​Children need to arrive at 6:15pm. 
 
Entry will be through the gate on Allen Street (near the Church) 
 
Students will need to dress in costume. 
 
Kindergarten:        Santa’s elves or in read and green Christmas colours 
Year 1:                  Reindeer ears and red noses or in read and green Christmas colours 
Year 2:                  Christmas t-shirt or in read and green Christmas colours 
Year 3:                  Santa hats with red and white clothes 
Year 4:                  Red and green Christmas colours 
Year 5:                  Yellow and white clothes with tinsel and sunglasses 
Year 6:                  White shirt, black pants/shorts/skirt with Christmas accessories  
 
Raffle will be drawn after the concert. Additional raffle tickets will be on sale on the night. 
 
After the concert a memento CD of the Christmas Concert will be available at a cost of $10 and 10% of CD sales will be 
donated back to the school.  Cash Only. 
 
Looking forward to sharing a joyous celebration with you.  
St Oliver’s Students and Staff 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 Big Day Out -  ​ Year 6 left St Oliver’s school on Wednesday in a limousine with Mr Z and Ms Young for a day 
out to recognise their  achievements throughout the year.  Thank you to the parents of our Year 6 students who donated 
this wonderful experience and for the lunch at Criniti's. 

 

Arrupe Project Christmas Appeal  
 
St Oliver’s are donating to this cause to help those 
less fortunate.  We are accepting donations of 
new toys, Coles/Woolworths vouchers, 
Kmart/Myer/Big W vouchers, movie tickets, Opal 
Cards or cash donations.  Thank you for your 
continued generosity.  ​  ​ “There is more 
happiness in giving than there is in receiving” 

Thanksgiving/Graduation/Awards Ceremony 
Friday, 16 December 2016 
 
A reminder our day will begin at 12 midday in our 
Stage 2 - 3 learning space.  After the sausage 
sizzle you are welcome to take your children 
home early. 
 

Last Day of Term 4 2017  
  

 


